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Street Lighting in Cliffsend Road

Awaiting road surface work to be done by Millwood and subsequent notification of Stage 3 Safety Audit from KCC – no progress since last meeting.

Road Maintenance

Overgrown verge at bus stop on Sandwich still outstanding. Awaiting completion of Southern Water works.

Several pot holes have been filled in around the village.

Foads Hill Railway Crossing

Awaiting response from TDC Planning.

Highways Improvement Plan (HIP)

Exact requirements on double yellow lines have been agreed, including the 3 new areas discussed at last month’s meeting. Next step is to ask KCC to issue Traffic Regulation Notice.

Awaiting response from KCC on drainage and lighting requirements for raised table at Cliffsend Road/Foads Lane/Foads Hill junction. Also awaiting response on design + cost estimate.

Funding

WW Martin will not be allowed to do work on behalf of KCC. KCC works are done by a main contractor. Need to re-visit possibility of donation towards the Highways Improvement Plan.

Still no agreed donation from Southern Water (will be at least £5,000).

Southern Water

Sandwich Road now open through the village to the petrol station. 

Problems between petrol station and entrance to country park.

Works through to Richborough due to be completed end-March, 2021 (tankers gone from Sportsman).

Traffic Lights on Sandwich Road

Problem reported to KCC. No date given by KCC for fixing the problem.
